
Prior to the school board meeting their informal conversations with staff. On June 14, 
2021 the Cody-Kilgore School Board had ESSER III Stakeholder Input on the School 
Board Agenda for any community members. The ESSER III Allowable Purchases were 
presented. Feedback was received from the School Board and the few patrons that 
were in attendance. After the meeting the minutes were presented and put in the paper. 
The Superintendent sent the Board Minutes and what can be purchased to the staff. The 
major purchase was the HVAC system. Other things purchased with the ESSER III dollars 
include: Reading, Social Studies, and Science curriculum for Middle School. High 
School Math Curriculum, and the Corrective Reading Program for our Tier III learners.  
 
 


